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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
We have come to the end of Term 1 already! Thank you to those parents who took advantage of the 
Parent / Teacher interviews. These are an excellent opportunity to gain insight into your child’s learning. 
LIPS teachers have put much effort into tailoring their teaching and learning experiences to individual 
student needs, and the Student Portfolios showcase the quality of what has been happening in 
classrooms this term. 
 
Next term in week 5, Mr. Mick Hooper will be visiting the school to coach the children in athletics in 
preparation for our athletics carnival. Mick is a familiar face at LIPS, and the students benefit immensely 
from his coaching. 
 
I would like to wish all LIPS families a safe enjoyable Easter Holiday, and I look forward to seeing 
everyone back for Term 2 on Tuesday the 18th April. 
 

Congratulations Week 9 Principal’s Award Winners 
 

 
Stephen Nialir – Year 6 

 

Chantelle Turan – Year 4 

 

Leonie Lemeki – Year 2 

 

Aidan Neale – Year 1 

 

Tom Patterson-Kane – Prep 

 

Angus Marquet - Kindy 
 
 

 
LIPS P&W Trivia Night  
A BIG thank you to the P&W for hosting the Trivia Night last weekend to help support the year 6/7 
Trip to Brisbane later in the year. The night was well supported and enjoyed by everyone. Thanks to 
the P&W ladies for all the hard work behind the scenes. 
 
Date Claimer This Year’s Golden Orchid Ball will be held on Saturday the 19th August 
 
Parent and Emergency Contacts  
If your phone number, email address or emergency contacts have recently changed can you please notify Rose in 

the front office? This information needs to be up to date, at all times, to support the safety and wellbeing of all 

students at our school. 

 

Term 2 Planner  
Attached is the Term 2 Planner. These dates are accurate as of now and you will be alerted to any additional events 

and date changes via the Toksave. 

 

 

      Week 10 Term 1 2017  

 

 

 



 

National Mining Safety Week 

 

Thanks to our Year 6/7 Class and Mr. and Mrs. Neale for their excellent song at the Opening Ceremony of National 

Mine Week. Well Done! 

 
 

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding Lihir International Primary School please make an 
appointment to come in and see me. 
 
Kind regards 

Greg Neville 


